
EEOC
1130 22nd Street South, Suite 2000
Birmingham, Al. 35205

January 28, 2022                        Case EEOC Charge Number: 420-2021-01744

Dear Mr., Anderson District Director,

Thank you for the update. It has come to my attention that two very significant documents have
been scrubbed from my portal. These were my response in a timely manner as required to the
response Home Depot provided. I am enclosing a copy of one of them for your review. I had two
copies of the same document posted and both have disappeared. The reason I had two is that
there was a typo in the first sentence of the original and to help I sent the second one with the
typo corrected.

I emailed Mercedes with a question how this happened, and she replied it was on the new portal.
I asked to have access to see it and received no response. Why was this one document on the new
portal and not the old one? Why was Part B not removed in the same manner? Why was
everything else untouched?

Interesting that both files have disappeared but nothing else on the portal has been affected. My
original response was bifurcated. The first part that was deleted, dealt with the material
misrepresentations proffered by Depot’s representative. You can again review them as I have
attached. Bad enough they lie to me but must they do the same for you? I can certainly
understand that with this document removed it would be easy to close the file. Also of interest
Part B where I attacked their self-glorification with specificity has not yet been deleted. How can
you have a Part B without Part A?

Of course it must be noted that deleting the key file makes it very easy to close the case and
announce there is nothing to be done. I do not believe in coincidences. Do you? Please advise.
Thank you.

P.S I also am enclosing Part B for your use and reference as well.

Sincerely

Charles Ford


